(Dffice of the Speaker
North Qarnling Hmese of Representatifes

DESTIN HALL
SPEAKER OF THE HOUSE

March 6™ 2025

Dear North Carolina League of Municipalities Nominating Committee,

I write in enthusiastic support of Shane Fox’s candidacy for the North Carolina League of
Municipalities Board of Directors. Mr. Fox has served for many years in various capacities in
local government, including most recently as Town Manager for Blowing Rock. He is well-known
in my area as an outstanding municipal official, and is well versed in the ins and outs of the needs

local governments.

I am confident that, given Mr. Fox’s impeccable service record, he will serve as a very
valuable resource as a member of the Board. Should you have any questions about my
recommendation of Mr. Fox, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Thank you,

Tt M

Destin Hall :
Speaker of the North Carolina House of Representatives

16 WEST JONES ST. = (219)733-3451 * RALEIGH, NC 27601




